
Franklin Township Board of Supervisors Workshop July 15, 2021 

 1 

Franklin Township, Adams County 

 

Board of Supervisors Workshop Meeting 

 

July 15, 2021 

 

 

SUPERVISORS PRESENT:  Chris Santay, JR Crushong, and Matthew Williams 

 

OTHERS PRESENT:  Susan Plank, Secretary/Treasurer; Kurt Fleshman 

 

The workshop, held at the Franklin Township Municipal Building, was called to order at 7:00 

p.m. by Supervisor Santay. 

 

Kurt Fleshman 

 

Mr. Fleshman was present to discuss the barn at 5940 Chambersburg Road.  Mr. Fleshman 

informed the Board that he has a contract in to purchase the barn contingent upon the present 

Owner cleaning it out.  Mr. Fleshman asked the Board what kind of time frame he would have to 

complete the renovations to the barn to make it presentable.  The Board informed Mr. Fleshman 

that the Township would work with him in the completion of the work.  

 

Dirt and Gravel Road Application – Newman Road 

 

Susan Plank, Secretary/Treasurer informed the Board that Curt MacBeth, Roadmaster is planning 

to put DSA on Newman Road through a Dirt and Gravel Road Grant which needs to be signed.  

The work is planned for 2022. 

 

Tree removal on Glenwood Road 

 

Supervisor Santay informed everyone that he talked to Solicitor Yannetti and he informed 

everyone that Solicitor Yannetti and Clem Malot, PA Municipal Code Alliance are discussing 

what the next step should be for the removal of the trees.  Supervisor Santay suggested to table 

until August 5, 2021 Board of Supervisors Meeting and everyone agreed. 

 

American Rescue Plan Funding 

 

Susan Plank, Secretary/Treasurer informed everyone that a separate account has been set up for 

the funds received and that PSATS sent an email saying that the use of the funds is still being 

determined and the Townships will not see anything on this until September. 

 

Grader Stingers 

 

Supervisor Santay informed everyone that Curt MacBeth, Roadmaster told him that Cumberland 

Township is going to purchase the stingers from the old grader for $1,500.00 once it is voted on 

at their next meeting at the end of the month.  Supervisor Santay informed everyone that Curt 

MacBeth, Roadmaster will picking the new grader up from Greene Township next Wednesday.  

The old grader can then be listed on Municibid.  Susan Plank, Secretary/Treasurer informed the 

Board that she and Curt, Roadmaster was talking about sending an email blast out to the local 

Townships/Boroughs to see if anyone is interested in it.  The Board agreed that this would be a 

good idea. 
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Liberty Township Letter Concerning Police Protection 

 

The Board would like Susan Plank, Secretary/Treasurer to invite Ms. Hansen to the next 

Workshop to discuss specifics as to what can be offered and the cost of it. 

 

Susan Plank, Secretary/Treasurer informed the Board that as of August 29, 2021 that all Boards 

and Commissions will need to post an Agenda twenty-four (24) hours prior to their meeting.  It 

also needs to be posted at the Township. 

 

MOTION by Supervisor Williams, seconded by Supervisor Crushong to adjourn at 8:05 

pm. 

 

       Respectfully submitted by 

 

       Susan J. Plank 

       Secretary/Treasurer 

 

 

Chairman _________________________________ 

 

 

Supervisor_________________________________ 

 

 

Supervisor_________________________________ 


